
  First Grade Summer Camp 

  In late July, the First Grade students had four days of adventure and learning in the 

beautiful mountains of Nagano. They saw Matsumoto Castle, climbed to the top of 

Happo Ridge , had a fun evening around the campfire, and enjoyed various activities 

like art galleries and crafts. 

  Australian Exchange, July– August 2014 

On July 22, twenty-six students and two teachers traveled to Perth, Australia.  They were on 

homestay/ exchanges with our 3 sister schools.  They made deep friendships while learning 

about Australia’s culture, history, and of course, language.  Twenty-two girls stayed for 3 weeks 

and four girls were on the 2-month program.  For all students, it was a time they will happily 

remember forever. 
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